Christ Church (C of E) Primary School



Dear parents,

We are delighted to be able to inform you that we have booked a visit to Ness Botanical Gardens, on **Wednesday 25th March**. The children will need to wear warm, outdoor clothes and wellies and will need a packed lunch in a lunchbox as they would do for school. The trip will cost £8, payable via Parentpay. They will not need to bring any spending money.

The trip will enhance our topic of Farm to Fork. The children will be learning about compost and seeding, gardening and plant nutrition.

We have places for **7 parents** to accompany us. Please can you fill in below if you are able to come and we will put names in a hat and let you know by end of school on **Friday 6th March**.

Best wishes,	
Mrs Dolphin and Mr	. Radford
I(name)	parent of
	(Class) would like to come on the school trip on
Wednesday 25 th Mo	ch.

.